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MEMORANDUM

TO The Principal

McGILL UNIVERSITY 
REGISTRAR’S OFFICE

____ 1st December 1936

Exchange Students - I'.F.C.tl.S. Plan

I have received a memorandum from Mr. P.G-. Davies, Secretary- 
Treasurer of the National Federation of Canadian University Students 
concerning their exchange of undergraduates plan.

Last year we accepted two students under this plan. I think 
Senate should decide soon how many students we are prepared to accept 
next session.
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